
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Simmons, Roger [Roger.Simmons@hollyfrontier.com] 
Thursday, February 16, 2012 6:49 PM 
Terry Gregston (tgregsto@blm.gov); Mike Burton (mburton@blm.gov); Bratcher, Mike 
EMNRD 
Sanderson, Mark; Grant, Stan; Poe, Jarret 
N.Loco Station 176 Spill 

In reference to the crude oil spill at the Holly Transportation, North Loco unloading station # 176. 
On Thursday February 16 t h all reclamation dirt work and re-seeding was completed . 
I had been advised that your offices will be monitoring the site for a period of time. 
I will follow up with Mr. Burton & Mr. Bratcher on Friday February 17 t h (via telephone). 

Thank You 
R.B. Simmons 
Regulatory Coordinator 
Holly Transportation 
Cell (575) 513-8314 
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